Friday 23 February 2018
Principal’s Message

Dear Parents and Carers,
A very warm welcome to the end of week four, term one at Campsie Public School. If you have not had a chance to come
in person to Meet the Teacher sessions for 2018, please make an appointment to see him or her or make phone contact
so that we can ensure you have received all vital information provided about your child’s learning in 2018.
e You make an appointment or leave a message for your child’s teacher by phoning the office on 9718 3083.
e If you have not attended Meet the Teacher sessions , we ask that you do make contact within our office hours
of 8.45am-3.15pm this week or next week at the latest.
e  Our partnership with you as key advocates for your child’s learning is of the highest importance to us as
educators.

School Starting and Finishing Times — FINAL REMINDER
e School commences at 8.50am promptly and concludes at 3.00pm.
e If your child attends a Before School Club, these commence at 8.15am.
e  Only students who are attending Before School Care are able to be on school grounds before clubs commence.
e All students need to be picked up from school promptly at 3.00pm or enrolled at After School Care.
e In order to ensure the safety of all our students on our school site and in line with WH&S requirements, external gates
remain locked in the mornings until 8.15am and until 2.45pm in the afternoons.
e  Please meet your child outside in the playground at the designated meeting place at the end of the day.

P&C Meetings
Just an important reminder that our next meeting to be held this Monday - 26 February 2018 at 7pm in the school staff room

will be the P&C’s AGM which occurs once per year. In order to vote at this AGM, members need to be financial and have paid
their $2 annual fees by Monday afternoon, prior to the meeting.
e Any community member who would like to do this is more than welcome to bring $2 to the office by tomorrow
afternoon and leave their name and contact details so that they can be passed on to the P&C executive members.
e The following website provides additional information about the role of the P&C Federation in schools across NSW:
http://www.pandc.org.au/

Thank you again for all your ongoing support of our wide variety of educational opportunities for your children. | hope you all
have a great weekend.

Warm Regards,

Crenie i oy e,
Joanna French

Principal
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